
 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘CySEC’) would like to inform the 

public that, due to the relocation of its premises, the Accounting Department of 

CySEC will be closed for the public from Friday, 15th February 2019 up to Monday, 

18th February 2019 and thus will not be accepting any payments during this period. 

The Accounting Department will reopen for the public on Tuesday, 19th February 

2019 and will be located at the 1st Floor of «AIAS» Building, 19 Diagorou Street, 1097 

Nicosia, and not at «Kritikos» Building, 27 Diagorou Street, 1097 Nicosia, as was the 

case until today.  

Thank you in advance for the cooperation. 

 

Nicosia, 15th February 2019 
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